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NOTICE:
individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is nor the intended

please immediately notify us by telephone at the number below. Thank you.

The information contained in this facsimile message, which contains the number of pages
noted above, may contain confidential information that is intended only for the use of the

recipient, your are hereby notified that any dissemination, disuibution or copying of this
communicadon is striedy prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
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March 28, 1997

Ms. Ann Aldrich VIA FACSIMILE TO 202/619-8365
Executive Secretariat

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Executive Secretariat's Office

451 Seventh Street, SW, Room 10139

Washington, D.C. 20410

Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request
Muitifamily Physical Inspections

Dear Ms. Aldrich:

In a conference call with various HUD offices on April 25, 1996, HUD announced a new
approach to physical inspections. At that time, Bill Hill stated to HUD employees that this
change in policy did not come out of housing, "it came from above.” Additionally, Bill Hilt
said that from that point on, only in the most critical circumstances should inspections be
conducted under the existing physical inspection contracts. Although HUD'’s primary method
of identifying slum lords or deteriorating projects is through physical inspections, we also
understand that the new inspection contracts have not yet started.

Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, please provide us with a list of all
multifamily physical inspections that were conducted between July 1, 1998 and March 28,

1897

Ervin and Associates agrees to pay up to $100 for the processing of this request. If the
anticipated fees will exceed $100, please call me so | may have an opportunity to alter the
request. '

if you have any questions, please call me at (301) 469-3422.

Very truly yours,
ERVIN and ASSOCIATES, INCORPORATED

Yy

David J. Ervin

7315 Wisconsin Avenue o Suite 525 Wost + Betbesda, MD 20814-3202
(301) 469-3400 » Fax: (301) 469-3433




